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Dear families, 

 

This Father's Day we would like to do something special for all of the dads in our community! While we 

are limited in what we can do during the age of coronavirus, one thing we can do is have an outdoor BBQ 

and provide some delicious food. 

 

So, this Saturday, between 11am - 1pm, all dads are invited to come and get a double cheeseburger, made 

just for them, with sides and drinks provided as well. We will be in the parking lot. You are welcome to 

sit outside and enjoy the company, or take it to-go, whichever you prefer! 

 

See you then, and Happy Father's Day! 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 


